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This is a follow-up to Memo No. OVCAA-BMP 17-1256: Seminar on Managing International
Diversity dated 05 January 2017. As a reminder, the seminar will be held on 23 January 2017
from 8:00AM to 5:30PM at Seminar Room B of the National Engineering Center (NEC).

We are furnishing everyone a copy of the updated program, for reference. Kindly also take note
that the venue for the seminar has been moved from the NEC Auditorium, to Seminar Room B.

We highly encourage faculty members who will be or have been teaching classes with
international students to participate in the seminar.

Registration for the seminar is still open. To register, please email the name/s of participant/s
from your college/unit to cild_acad.upd@up.edu.ph (Attention: Ms. Cathy Tagaban or Ms. Noelle
Rivera). For inquiries, please call 981-8500 local 2561. Participants will be provided with
handouts, certificate of attendance, lunch, and snacks.




